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 College Visits











The school year is winding down and we are preparing our students to take the next step in their lives. To better help students take this big step, we spent several days in the month of April visiting some of the areas community colleges. On Tuesday, April 24th, we spent the day at North Shore Community College. Students had the opportunity to tour the campus and take the college placement ACCUPLACER exam. A vast majority of the students placed into college level classes.  





�





On Wednesday, April 25th, we visited Marian Court College in Swampscott. Students had the opportunity to tour the campus and apply for admission. Marian Court is a very small school with under 200 students in attendance. Each class has under 12 student enrolled at time. This allows for teachers to focus their attention on the students. If any parent has further questions please feel free to contact Mr. Bedard.
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The Peabody Learning Academy will be hosting a graduation ceremony here at the North Shore Mall on Friday, May 25th, at 10am outside of Macys. Guest speakers include Former Mayor Michael Bonfanti, current Mayor Ted Bettencourt and Simon Youth Foundation Vice President Ms. Arleen Peterson. Each graduate will also have an opportunity to say a few words during the ceremony as well. Hope to see you there! 





Any student that finishes all PVMHS requirements and will graduate with the class of 2012 will have their last day of school on May 18th. However, students have until May 25th to finish all required work. All remaining students will have their last class on June 12th. 





	I am pleased to announce that 8 of our graduates of the Peabody Learning Academy will be receiving scholarships through the Simon Youth Foundation and from Burtons Grill. Last year we awarded over $55,000.00 is scholarships to our graduates! Congratulations to all recipients!





Events in May 





Mr. Bedard’s News Letter
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May 3


Financial Aid Night at PLA





May 18


Last day for seniors





May 23


Senior graduation rehearsal @ 12:00pm





May 24


Senior graduation rehearsal @ 9:30am





May 25


Graduation reception at North Shore Mall





May 29


Senior graduation rehearsal 9:00am


Senior Prom


May 30


Electric Light Awards


 


May 31


Senior Convocation 7:00pm


























The following students have passes the following classes and received 5 CREDITS TOWARDS GRADUATION!!!!





Jessica D’Amico	Sociology, Geography


Sierra Todisco	Biology


Bianca Lorenzetti 	U.S. History I


Megan Gomes    	Algebra II, English 11


Alexa Battersby	Geography, Integrated Math


Richard Kirby     	Integrated Math


Bhruna Bastos	Environmental Science


Rebecca Holmes	Integrated Math


Angle DelaRocca	Environmental Science


Joanna Bolanos	Chemistry


Rebecca Connant	English 10, Env. Science


Brianda Burgos	U.S. I


Ronald Aponte	Sociology


Hayley Patz		Psychology


Chris Downey	Earth Space Science, English 12


Ryan Castle		Geography


Chris Rodriguez	Geography


Shantel Ramos	Earth Space Science


James Grieves	Health











	

















Last Day of School











 Scholarship Recipients























